
Tahoe  residents  working  on
climate change
Citizens Climate Lobby is hosting two meetings in South Lake
Tahoe.

The  first  is  Jan.  31  at  10am.  The  one-hour  talk  is  for
organizers to talk about CCL and then come up with a plan for
how Tahoe can help.

The second meeting is Feb. 7 at 10am. It will start with the
“First Saturday of the Month Chapter Phone Call” and then an
hour to further organize the Tahoe group.

Both  meetings  are  at  Lake  Tahoe  Community  College  in  the
dining area.

More information about CCL may be found online.

Dana Nuccitelli and Jennifer Wood from CCL in Sacramento gave
a presentation to more than 60 people in South Lake Tahoe on
Jan. 27.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/01/tahoe-residents-working-on-climate-change/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/01/tahoe-residents-working-on-climate-change/
https://citizensclimatelobby.org/join-weekly-intro-call/

